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Comments: I would like to implore that no parts of the Daniel Boone forest be logged. It should be protected in its

entirety, in my opinion. If logging is to be done, much to everyone's dismay, I at least hope it is done in an

ecologically ethical way, providing hope for new trees to emerge, disturbing as little habitat as possible, and

leaving old growth trees, as they are a natural wonder and historical relic. The surrounding communities, the

animals, the water table, and ultimately the planet,  relies on this area being protected to ensure habitat, Heath,

beauty, and recreation. Our children will not know that this world was ever beautiful to start with, at the rate that

profiting corporate interest has destroyed and is destroying our planet and our chances of survival. Half of the

world doesn't have access to clean water and that number is constantly rising. Appalachia has been ravaged by

coal mining, fracking, logging, off-shoring all the jobs, and displacing whole cities via gentrification. It is time to

realize that this is enough. It is too much. Huge parts of the world are on fire everyday, while hurricanes ravage

the south east as we speak. The ocean will soon be uninhabitable. Climate change is going to be the reason our

children die. Stop destroying the earth please.


